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First name: Julene

Last name: Campbell

Organization: SanJuan River Village POA

Title: Secretary

Comments: To Whom it May Concern. I am in favor of the trail system development and the fuel and vegetation

management on Jackson Mountain. I am vehemently opposed to the proposed gravel pit. I can't believe that the

forest service is considering putting a gravel mining operation within 2000 feet of our subdivision. San Juan River

Village. Imagine yourself living here and having to listen to the rocks being crushed all day. The noise in this

valley travels a long way. Not to mention the dust that will be created from this operation and the trucks hauling it

out. If you are going to build a trail system for the public why put a mining operation in the middle? The people

driving to the trailhead to bike or hike will have to share the road with up to 50 dump trucks a day. If I am enjoying

the peace and quiet on the trails on Jackson Mountain I don't want to listen to the gravel mine, inhale the dust

and avoid the dump trucks. Please consider one of the alternate locations that will not impact the residents of

San Juan River Village and the public using the new trail system. 

Julene Campbell 


